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Look who’s reading the Gater!
Take us with you on your next trip. Then send your favorite “Reading the Gater” photo  
to gater@applegater.org or mail to Applegater, PO Box 14, Jacksonville, OR 97530.  

Liquor

Putting The 
Feast in Festive

Safe travels and 
happy new year, everyone!

Keep those articles, letters, opinions, and “Reading the Gater” photos coming in. You are the Gater!

Photos, clockwise from left:
–Greg and Kate Stanko of Williams catch up on Dalvik, Iceland, whale-
watching sitings listed in the Applegater before heading off for “more fun” with  
Arctic Adventures.
–Bobby and Bronwyn Croll introduced the Gater to their buddy, the iguana, in 
Willemstad, Curacao. Photo by camera-shy Bernie Adams, another Applegater. 
–Toree and Kurt Wilkening and the Gater white-knuckled their way along 
Romania’s Transfagarasan Highway, considered to be the curviest in the world. 
–Lillian Stewart (with concierge Moise Garciti) treated the Gater to a stay at 
Hacienda Encantade, outside Cabo San Lucas, Mexico.
–Bob Hendrix and Bonnie Farley fail at their attempt to teach some US history to 
the Applegater while visiting Colonial Williamsburg, Virginia.


